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To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Sterling Creek Subdivision HOA

Please be advised that Lisa Brown has resigned as the registered agent for our Homeowners®
Association. I will be taking Ms. Brown’s position as the President. Please list me as the registered
agent for Sterling Creek Subdivision beginning January 2009. '

If you have questions, I can be reached at 888-9640 or by e-mail £S5cmeti@yahoo.com.

Thenk you.

gfﬁ”“”/w

President, HOA Sterling Creek Subdivision
1202 N. Cathy Avenue
~ Meridian, ID 83642




